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Media Release 
 
 

 
June 17, 2022 
 
For Immediate Release: 
 
Contact Person(s): Justin Scharbrough/Kevin Duncan 
City of Newport Dept. of Public Works  
541-574-5874 
 
Update: The tree trimming project on NW Oceanview Dr will be continued next week 
starting on Monday June 20th – Thursday June 23rd. City of Newport Public Works/Streets 
Department will be starting at 8:00 AM each day.  
 
Flaggers will be directing traffic, please expect delays or avoid the area if possible. Please 
drive with caution. Your cooperation is appreciated. 
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